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Chair Grayber, Vice Chairs Lewis and Tran -- for the record, my name is Melinda 

Murphy and I am a staff member at the Oregon National Primate Research Center, 

part of OHSU. 

 

I strongly oppose HB 2904. 

 

ONPRC already follows guidelines, regulations, requirements, etc. set forth by the 

USDA & NIH.  This bill is redundant and has no merit.  Apply for a position here, then 

you can see for yourself. 


